
February 10, 2020

TESTIMONY BEFORE THE HOUSE COMMITTEE ON
CONSUMER PROTECTION & COMMERCE

ON HB 2000 HD 1 RELATING TO COMMERCIAL MOTOR VEHICLES

Aloha Chair Takumi and committee members. I am Gareth Sakakida Managing
Director of the Hawaii Transportation Association (HTA) with 400 members involved
with the commercial ground transportation industry.

HTA supports this bill as it permits the state to come into compliance with the
current federal motor carrier safety regulations.

The motor carrier industry has undertaken its own training via Truckers Against
Trafficking and the Busing On The Lookout programs.

Mahalo.
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